
 NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 

 
INFORMATION AND WARNING SYSTEM 

 
BE INFORMED!1 

 

The City of L’Île-Perrot’s computerized information and warning system is used mainly to inform you of 

specific health and safety events such as boil water advisories, water supply breakdowns, street closures, 

etc. 

 

The objective is to rapidly contact and inform residents affected by a situation. The service broadcasts 

alerts via different channels (voice call, text messaging, email) according to residents’ programmed 

preferences. 

 

This service is offered free of charge to all residents of L’Île-Perrot. Since the system responds to an 

important need to be able to communicate with residents during major events and to coordinate the 

dissemination of information, the City encourages all residents to register on the mailing list. 

 

How to register 

 

To receive City alerts, simply register in our database by filling out the electronic form on the City's 

website. You have to enter your first and last name, together with the following personal information: 

 

 Address 

 Email address 

 Phone numbers 

 Language of communication 
 

The information provided will be kept confidential and will only be used by the City for purposes of 

communication. 

 

If you have any questions or wish for more details about the information and warning system, the City 

invites you to contact the Administrative Assistant for the Executive Management at 514-453-1751, 

extension 236. 

 

 

Source: 

Élisabeth Guilbault, CRHA 

Director, Human Resources and Communications 

 

 

Follow us on Facebook: facebook.com/Villedelileperrot 

 
 


